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 Letter No: 126/2024 

 
30th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Families, 

Year 11 Prom and Yearbook  
 

I am writing to you regarding the end of year for Year 11 students.  I know that the next few 
months will be incredibly busy for the students as they work towards their public 
examinations, but we also look forward with excitement to planning their end of Year 11 
celebrations. 
 
This letter details the costs and deadlines for purchasing prom tickets, as well as the 
yearbook which is also under production.   
 
The school is working with Fizz Yearbooks who will print a bespoke, high-quality yearbook for us 
based entirely on the school’s input and ideas that will be unique to the Sandringham leavers of 
2024.  We have been collecting information, portraits, photographs, comments and memories that 
will fill the pages of the yearbook.  The finished book is sure to bring back many happy memories for 
years to come and is the perfect way of capturing all of those priceless moments from the students’ 
school years that have flown by so quickly.   
 
All students now have the opportunity to purchase a yearbook at a cost of £23.  It is important to 
note that there will only be one print run and students will not be able to place orders after Friday 8th 
March.  Therefore, it is essential that all orders are placed in advance of the deadline so the 
opportunity to purchase a Class of 2024 Yearbook is not missed.  If you would like to purchase one 
or more copies of our yearbook, please make your payment via ParentPay no later than Friday 8th 
March.   
 
In addition to the Yearbook, we are in the early stages of organising the Year 11 prom, which 
will take place on Friday 28th June in the main school hall.  Prom tickets are priced at £27 
and payment can be made via ParentPay no later than Friday 19th April.  Prom tickets will 
be available to collect upon return of all school text books on a date yet to be confirmed.   
 
If your child is in receipt of pupil premium funding the cost of the yearbook and prom ticket 
will be fully funded. 
 
We look forward to celebrating the end of Year 11 with the students. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Andy Cracknell  
Assistant Headteacher  
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